
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

  Great news! Nursery is now using an online reading system that 

you can use with your child at home as well as in school.  Pearson Bug Club 

runs alongside our fabulous range of traditional paperback books.  Bug Club 

enables the children to read interactive eBooks both at home and in school.  

These work on iPads, tablets and PC’s. It is great to be able to share these 

at home. As you read through the stories, there are pictures of little bugs. 

If you click on the bugs, they ask you questions about the text you are 

reading. Please encourage and support your child in doing these as you work 

through the book.  

 

Your child has their own profile, password and specially chosen books to 

read on-line.  These are tracked and I will be able to use the information 

on line to view the children’s reading interests, books and answers to 

comprehension questions.  You login information will be stuck onto the back 

cover of your child’s Reading Record.  

 

This is a great resource to help support the children with their reading and 

gives them opportunities to read at home in an interactive way too. This is 

used throughout the whole school and their login and passwords will stay 

with them as they move through the school.  Please do explore and have 

fun with this! If you have any questions about this please do ask.  If you do 

not have your login please email the class email and I will email you the login.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Metcalfe 
 

Ruffa Lane 

Pickering 

North Yorkshire 

YO18 7AT 

Tel: 01751 472620 

Fax:  01751 477653 

 

E-mail: admin@pickering-inf.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Gillam 
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